360 Committee Update

The 360 Committee is alive and well. We have been continuing meetings, not only strategizing for the future but trying to pick our way through all the hard work done by the committee in the past years. There are five groups to the committee: Adult Formation, Youth Formation, Vietnamese Community, Communication and Stewardship. The following is a summary of what each group is doing:

Adult Formation (Jen Moscatello) – The 2023-2024 programming has been solidified and shared with the parish in the

bulletin and on the website. All information has been gathered from the seminary instructors for their spring lectures and provided to the parish. The next plans are to reformulate the AF committee's initial 5-year plan that was originally formed on 1/9/2023. Each committee member will be continuing to seek parishioners' needs regarding Adult Formation.

Youth Formation (Beth Rydeski) - In the future there will be 2 separate committees: Family Committee, Youth

Committee (outside religious ed – high school and older).

Vietnamese Community (Simon Nguyen) - The vision is to integrate the Vietnamese youth with the St Martin youth in activities.

Communication (Pat Boyer) – Looking at putting up video screens in the church; updating the Bulletin and websites; rebranding of St Martin of Tours (Logos, what's the story, colors, slogans, etc); make some consistency on the appearance of Facebook, bulletins, etc.; and working on publishing what is going on in the parish, the Catholic church, and the Milwaukee Archdiocese.

Stewardship (Mike Karolewicz)- Working on welcome postcards, focusing on households that are new to the community within the last 2 years (about 1,000 households). Mailings will occur shortly. A Fall Stewardship Drive is being planned which would include a survey.

Other topics we are working on:

Reviewing the Mission and Vision Statement developed earlier.

Investigating a different name for the committee that would better describe our goal.

We would welcome all committees to develop their future plans at St Martin of Tours.

Thank you for your feedback, I can be contacted at kkeefer8863@gmail.com or cell, (414)339-4999.

360 Committee Chair, Ken Keefer